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LONG BEACH, Calif., Aug. 19, 2010 -- Boeing [NYSE: BA] announced today that Headquarters U.S. Air Force
Directorate of Operations (HQ USAF/A3O) has endorsed the company's C-130 Avionics Modernization Program
(AMP) Head-Up Display (HUD) and Head-Down Primary Flight Display (HDPFD) as the aircraft's primary flight
reference. The endorsement follows four years of design reviews, lab evaluations and demonstrations with the
Air Force customer.

A primary flight reference is a requirement in all aircraft and must include airspeed, altitude and attitude data,
as well as flight path information for the pilots. The C-130 AMP HUD is a transparent display of flight data that
allows the pilots to maintain an "out-the-window" viewpoint rather than looking down at cockpit instruments as
on a standard C-130.

"This endorsement means C-130 AMP pilots can now use the HUD as their sole primary flight reference, allowing
them to use their head-down displays for other data," said Mahesh Reddy, C-130 AMP program manager for
Boeing. "We involved the Air Force customer from the beginning of the design reviews. This allowed them to ask
questions along the way, become familiar with the product and make all necessary adjustments to the HUD
design."

The C-130 AMP was approved for low-rate initial production (LRIP) on June 19. The first two LRIP aircraft are
scheduled for induction in August and October at Warner Robins Air Logistics Center, Ga., where the Air Force
will perform the Lot 1 installations. Boeing delivered the first two AMP kits and will upgrade five of the 20 LRIP
aircraft.

A unit of The Boeing Company, Boeing Defense, Space & Security is one of the world's largest defense, space
and security businesses specializing in innovative and capabilities-driven customer solutions, and the world's
largest and most versatile manufacturer of military aircraft. Headquartered in St. Louis, Boeing Defense, Space
& Security is a $34 billion business with 68,000 employees worldwide.
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